
 

                                      

                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Hyde Park Infant School 
Hyde Park Road, Mutley 

PLYMOUTH PL3 4RF 

Tel: Plymouth (01752) 225493 

www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk email: hyde.park.infants.school@plymouth.gov.uk  

23rd November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to all the parents who put in their requests for 2 tickets to the Christmas Performance of 

Tinsel and Tea towels.  The tickets are in your child’s book bag today.  There are a few parents who 

have not yet requested their tickets and now there are no tickets available for Friday 7th or Monday 

10th.  Please send in your request if you have not yet done so. 

Assembly today 

 

 

The children met Kay from the Oxfam shop on Mutley plain and found out about the animals, 

including bees that the Oxfam shop are hoping to send to families abroad so that they can make a 

living from the milk, the eggs, the meat or the honey. 

The children’s faces on snowflake mobiles will be definitely up in the shop from 1st December and 

the children are invited in to find their face and receive an Oxfam sticker from any member of staff.  

There is no need to buy anything as it is hoped that people will come into the shop to make 

purchases and to see the mobiles in the shop.  I did take the opportunity to buy some gifts and some 

wrapping paper and cards which the children saw me purchase in a pop up shop in the assembly 

hall. 

Christmas post box 

Our Christmas post box will be open for use on Monday.  If your child wants to send a card, please 

help them to address the envelope with the child’s name and class.  No need for a stamp!  The post-

box will be outside the office by the mirror and the children can come in (with an adult) before  
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school or after school to post their cards.  If making your own cards, please make sure that glue is 

dry before putting them in the box. 

School Photographs 

Tracey, our school photographer was in this morning to take Pre School and their siblings from 

across both schools for their booked appointments.  Proofs should be in book bags today. Orders 

need to be returned by Monday 3rd December. 

 

It has been another busy week across the school and as well as the usual learning, the children are 

working on learning songs, dances and in some cases, words, for our Christmas play.  You will 

shortly be receiving costume requests from the class teachers if you have not already been 

contacted. 

 

Next week we are getting ready for the PTFA Christmas Fayre.  Please volunteer to help out and 

please send your child to school with donations on Wednesday and Thursday (Mufti may be worn 

on these days) and then cake donations on Friday (Christmas t-shirt or jumper day) 

 

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing everybody back safely at school on Monday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 

 

 

 


